NOTICE OF A PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING
EVRAZ HIGHVELD STEEL AND VANADIUM LIMITED (EVRAZ HIGHVELD)

WASTE TYRE STOCKPILE ABATEMENT PLAN (WTSREG0007MPU)

Notice is given in terms of the Waste Tyre Regulations of 2008, Section 14 (1) of Government Notice
no R149 of the Environment Conservation Act, 1989 and Section 54 of Government Notice No 543 of
the National Environment Management Act, 1998, as amended, that Evraz Highveld has compiled (as
per section 13 of Government Notice no 149) and has the intent to implement its Waste Tyre
Stockpile Abatement Plan, as required by the Waste Tyre Regulations of 2008.

In terms of the Waste Tyre Regulations, waste tyre stockpile owners must take appropriate steps to
bring the contents of a proposed waste tyre stockpile abatement plan to the attention of interested
and / or affected parties (1&APs) (including relevant organs of state) and must call for comments to
the plan.

The current waste tyre stockpile site at Evraz Highveld covers an area of approximately 5000m? and
consists out of approximately 2500 tyres.

Should you consider yourself as an I&AP, and you are not yet registered on the Evraz Highveld Waste
Tyre Stockpile Abatement Plan public participation database, we urge you to register your interest
by submitting your contact details (name, address, contact- and email details) and indicate your
interest in the matter to the representative below.

PUBLIC MEETING

All I&APs are invited to attend the following Public Meeting which forms part of the public
participation process. At this meeting and overview of the waste tyre stockpile abatement plan will
be provided as well as the public participation process applicable. An opportunity will be provided
for I&APs to raise issues and concerns that may affect and / or interest them.

DATE AND TIME: 12 MARCH, 2014 AT 11:00am
VENUE: EVRAZ HIGHVELD, TO MEET AT THE MAIN RECEPTION AT THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

In order to participate in this process, or to obtain further information, please contact the
representative below on or before Friday, 7 March 2014.

Yolandi Schoeman

Evraz Highveld Steel and Vanadium Limited
Tel: (013) 690 8880

Fax: (013) 690 9293

yolandis@evrazhighveld.co.za



